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From: Michael Stewart
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Changes to the Federal seat of Corangamite
Date: Thursday, 3 May 2018 9:06:24 AM

To whom It may concern,
 
I wish to register my strong objection to the proposed amendment of electoral boundaries to the
seat of Corangamite.
 
Colac-Otway Shire is closely linked and allied to the Geelong Region in a host of ways.
 
Economically, Employment, Tourism ( including the critical Great Ocean Road corridor ), Medical
Services, Professional Services, and  Education; to name but a few.
 
Furthermore, we should be maintaining the status of the Electorate as marginal, to ensure we
are not ‘forgotten’ by the elected Government at the time.
 
The idea is quite simply ridiculous !
 
If it is not broken, why fix it!!
 
 
Regards,
 
Michael Stewart
 

 
56 Bromfield Street, Colac, 3250

 




